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Welcome Note

Dr. Seokhee, President of the Asia-Pacific Federation of the World Council for the Gifted and Talented Children.
Dear Romanian colleagues in Gifted and Talented Education, 

As a President of the Asia-Pacific Federation of the World Council for the Gifted and Talented Children, I would like to express my delight for being able to welcome you to the Ro-GATE 2005 in Suceava-Romania. 

I understand that this event is the first Romanian Private initiative for activation of gifted and talented. I would like to express my sincere support for the Ro-GATE, 2005, organized by IRSCA Gifted Education, a top Romanian non-profit organization for gifted education, with the support of many other similar Romanian organizations.


I believe in the strong power of private initiative compared to the governmental invitatives. I am sure the conference is full of good ideas, research findings, and solutions for the current problems. The conference should offer you a great opportunity to find ideas to fulfill the potential of the gifted through exchanging research findings, ideas, and experiences during the Conference. 

I am sure that your creative minds can cope with all the barriers and problems soon and will finally achieve your current goal and have new higher goals soon. I wish I could be there with you at this moment. I would like to enjoy the   sharing with all the participants in the Conference that will really animate my ideas and the Conference. You should be able to discover innovative solutions as you explore the many posters, concurrent sessions, and keynote speeches. 

  

Once again, I wish all of you have a great time during the conference and develop good networks among the Gifted and Talented Education people. 

Thank you very much again,
Dr. Seokhee
President of the Asia-Pacific Federation of the World Council for the Gifted and Talented Children.
